
From: Teresina Molluso 
Sent: 12/12/2022 9:56:44 AM 
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox 
Subject: Da2022/1633 

To whom it may concern, 
In regards to DA2022/1633 at 42 Macmillan Seaforth we Giuseppe & Teresina Molluso owners 
of 40 Macmillan Street Seaforth do not object to using boundary for the construction of the 
building. We also have no objections for the building of top balcony & top floor. If we can assist 
you further please contact us on Kind regards, Giuseppe & Teresina Molluso. 
Sent from my iPad 
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